The recommendations for the discussion session concluded with a set of recommendations, including:
1- The necessity of raising awareness among women about their guaranteed rights in the Iraqi Personal Status Law.
2- Working on facilitating judicial procedures for women when claiming their legal rights and expediting lawsuits.
3- Emphasizing the inclusion of the dowry in the marriage contract presented before the court as a solution to any potential issues, without comparing the wife to others because the dowry is a matter solely for the woman.
[bookmark: _GoBack]4- It is preferable to include a text that provides real assurance for a proper marital life, requiring both spouses to treat each other with kindness, familiar companionship, and not to cause harm to one another.
